
 
 

 

 

June 2023 

Dear Family Members, 

To support students in continuing to build reading proficiency over the summer and develop a joy for 

reading, the District is sending literacy kits directly to your home for each TK through 8th grade student. The 

kits will arrive at your home in July. 

Reading at home is just as crucial as reading in school, and by providing these kits, the aim is to reinforce 

the positive efforts you are already making to help your child become a confident reader. Please enjoy this 

collection of books with your child throughout the summer months and keep them at home as a part of 

your personal family library. By engaging in independent reading time and reading together, you can create 

valuable opportunities to discuss the stories, themes, and knowledge your child is gaining. 

If you do not receive your student's package by the beginning of August, please call 800-328-4929 

between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m., press 2 for Customer Service, and tell the representative you are calling about an 

LAUSD package. You can also email lausdsupport@lernerbooks.com at any time. 

Scan the code for more fun ways to engage your child in literacy and learning this summer. 

To view a copy of this letter in Armenian, Korean, or Mandarin please visit the Student, Family and 

Community Engagement website at: https://achieve.lausd.net/pcss 

Best Regards, 

 Frances Baez, PhD 
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